





Ramona Washing... Yesterday

To: Randee, UNT & 3 more... >

Re: [EXT] Mary-Catherine Monday

Dear Ms. Hallmark,

Thank you for reaching out. Lt. Boesch will be available to meet with Mary-Catherine tomorrow to review the safety plan. He can meet with Mary-Catherine at the police department at 9:00 a.m., or she may arrange a different time by contacting him directly at

The police department is located at 1700 Wilshire St., just behind the car wash on Eagle Dr. Thank you,

Ramona Washington Chief of Police University of North Texas Police Department 1700 Wilshire St. Denton, TX 76201-6572 Phone 940-565-3010 Fax 940-369-8788













